
From: Hannah Power  
Sent: 24 April 2023 14:54 
To: Planning 
Subject: Opposition to Camden Wheel - 2022/3853/P 
 
To whom this may concern, 
 
As a resident of Camden council, I would like to formally oppose the addition 
of a "temporary observation wheel" being built in Camden Market.  
 
The Camden Market public transit system already struggles with the amount of 
traffic coming through the area. On a now regular occurrence people are 
shuttled into Camden Town Tube Station creating dangerous crowds of people 
by the Camden High Street Junction. The market already struggles with the 
amount of visitors coming through and the streets are often overcrowded. 
 
Many Thanks, 
Hannah Power 
 


